2024 MUSE PHOTOGRAPHY AWARDS
COMMENDS YOU!

Dear Gabriel Dusil,

We are elated to inform you that your spectacular image has proven itself to be a superlative
symbol within the entirety of the photography industry.

After conducting a thorough evaluation of your photograph, we have determined it to be the
epitome of the community, as your impeccable compositions and stories are everlastingly
outstanding in every aspect. Therefore, we are pleased to announce, in accordance with our
professional evaluations, you have been crowned as a 2024 MUSE Photography Awards
Gold winner within the Fine Art Photography - Nudes category.

On behalf of the MUSE Photography Awards committee and organization, please accept our
bona fide commendations upon your brilliant achievement, enabling your efforts to be
internationally celebrated and recognized. We wish that your career continues to flourish
within the industry and eventually conquer greater heights in the near future. With that, we
would like to thank you for your participation in the MUSE awards and we hope to see more
of your exquisite entries amongst the masses, in our next cycle!

Kindest Regards,
o

L

MUSE Photography Awards
International Awards Associate
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